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Unite the Union
128 Theobald’s Road

London WC1X 8TN
Tel:
020 7611 2614
Mob:
07770565732
Email:   Rhys.McCarthy@unitetheunion.org

14th July 2022
Dear Frederic
The Unite Aerospace & Shipbuilding National Industrial Sector Committee (A&S NISC) sends a message of solidarity to our Union colleagues at Rolls Royce Canada, who are involved in an ongoing dispute on pay and closure of their Defined Benefit pension scheme.

Rolls Royce have acted deplorably through this dispute and turned to bully boy tactics to try and break the strike, including locking out union members as they were holding mass meetings, taking 150 members to court, which has resulted in a severely restricted picket lines and numbers. Most heinous of all, they have fired you the site Union lead.  

We are sure that these outrageous actions by the company will not break the will or resolve of you and our Union Rolls Royce colleagues in Canada and Unite members in the UK and Ireland Aerospace and Shipbuilding industry stand shoulder to shoulder with our comrades across the Atlantic.

An injury to one, is an injury to all

Yours, in solidarity

Caroline Baikie 




Rhys McCarthy

Chair 






Unite National Officer
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Sharon Graham

www.unitetheunion.org.uk

General Secretary 



